Lakes HOA Board Meeting
Friday, November 20, 2015 5:00 pm
Meeting Minutes

Welcome, Roll Call

Present: Dwayne Goff, Linda Shanahan, Gary Beilman, Dean Hanby
Absent: Tom Ballantine

Board Elections

Tom Ballantine and Dwayne Goff expressed an interest in serving as President of the Lakes HOA
Board. Votes were cast and Dwayne Goff was elected President with a 3-2 vote. Tom Ballantine
was elected Vice President. Gary Beilman and Linda Shanahan will serve as Vice Presidents as
well and Dean Hanby will be the Secretary.

The Lakes HOA Board is listed below:

Dwayne Goff — President

Tom Ballantine — Vice President
Gary Beilman — Vice President
Linda Shanahan — Vice President
Dean Hanby — Secretary

ARC Committee

It was discussed and the Board agreed that the ARC Committee should not be all comprised of
Lakes HOA Board Members. Linda Shanahan will be the ARC Committee Board Representative
and she will seek others to join the committee.

Website

The Board will contact the webmaster to get the necessary updates and latest minutes and
newsletters posted.

Adjourn 5:30pm



